

American Legion Post 419 939 Shadowmoss Dr Winter Garden, FL 34787

November 15, 2023

To: Department of Florida, American Legion

Attn: Bruce Comer, Adjutant

Subject: Endorsement of Melanie Caputo for 6th District Commander

At a regularly scheduled meeting, held on November 15, 2023, the membership of American Legion Post 419 assembled and unanimously approved Melanie M. Caputo, member #205187669, for endorsement to the high office of 6th District Commander, Department of Florida for the 2024-2025 administrative year.

Melanie earned her eligibility for the American Legion by enlisting in the U.S. Navy and served as a Hospital Corpsman from January 2002 to January 2007. After her time in the military, she returned to Central Florida to continue her education and pursue a career in Nursing.

Melanie Caputo has been a proud Paid Up For Life member of the American Legion for 9 years. She is also extremely involved as member of American Legion Auxiliary and American Legion Riders with planning numerous events, unity rides, and as the D6 Hospitality Suite Coordinator. Melanie has served as Post Adjutant, Post Finance Officer, Legion Riders Director, District Assistant Chaplain, and is currently serving as Post Judge Advocate, District 6 Riders Adjutant and District Six 1st Vice Commander.

In addition, Melanie has completed the Basic Training course of The American Legion Education Institute and is 2021 Department of Florida American Legion College graduate, and is also a certified Department trainer.

Melanie is a well rounded Legionnaire, her passion for the American Legion and commitment to the Legion community makes her a prime candidate. It is with great pleasure that Post 419 proudly endorses Melanie Caputo for high office of 6th District Commander.

Alan Adams, Commander

Bethany Eller, Adjutant